
NOTE: We request your residential address in order to enter your emails into the record. The 

email comments section is being provided as a courtesy. If you were to attend a City Council 

meeting in-person, you would be requested to provide your address when addressing the City 

Council. When you send an email, the City Council should receive your email. However, if you 

are not a resident, your email will not become a part of the record. As a keeper of the record of 

the City Council for the City of Jonesboro, AR, the City Clerk’s office appreciates and respects 

all viewpoints. Thank you! 

 

From: deltondunn <deltondunn@aol.com>  

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 6:14 AM 

To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org> 

Subject: “NO” 21:039 

Vote "No" on Ordinance 21:039, the DJID property tax" 

Delton Dunn 

4609 Rockport Dr 

Jonesboro AR 72404 

 


